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April 4th, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear UNGC Reporting Team, 
 
We would like to submit a formal request to move our reporting deadline to June 10th moving forward.  
 
The reason for this adjustment is to accommodate for a 6 month report production timeline, commencing 
each January to cover the previous year. Our project finds itself in a state of rapid growth and development, 
and in order to allot for proper coverage of the year’s developments, which has increased significantly from 
prior years, we would require a full 6 month production schedule.  
 
Thank you kindly for your consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sofia Perazzo 
Vice President of Sustainability  
Cisneros Real Estate 


